Alabama Power Company
800 North 18th Street

P st Office Box 2641
Birmingnam. Alabama 35291
Telephone 205 250-1000

F. L. CLAYTON, JR. L

Senior Vice President Alabam po\Ver

the southern edectr c system

August 28, 1980

Joseph M, Farley Nuclear Plant
Radioactive Effluent Release Report

Mr. James P, O'Reilly

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, N.W.

Suite 3100

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. 0'Reilly:

The Joseph M, Farley Muclear Plant semi-annual radioactive effluent
release report for the first half of 1980 is herewith submitted in accor-
dance with ETS Section 5.6.1.b.

Yours truly,
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Attachment

——cc: Director (w/attachment)

0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Director (w/attachment)

Office of Inspection & Enforcement
Mr. F. A, Thomas (w/attachment)
Mr. G, F. Trowbridge (w/0 attachment)
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